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Welcome back everyone! We hope you have had a lovely break. We have so many exciting learning 

opportunities and experiences to look forward to before the children move on to secondary school. We 

are really looking forward to supporting the children, getting them ready and making sure that this is the 

best half-term yet!  

Dates 

Tuesday 11th June– Return to school 

19th June am - KS2 sports day 

28th June 3.15– School Fair 

1st July– In class art gallery 

4th July - High School transition day 

15th and 16th July- Y6 Bikeability 

18th July 2pm and 6pm- Y6 production 

19th July- Robinwood 

25th July 9am-10am- Y6 leavers assembly  

25th July– Finish for summer 1.30pm 
 

We have a local trip planned in for our Geography 

unit, which will be confirmed on dojo closer to the 

time  

PE 

PE is Wednesday and Thursday this half-term with the 

sports coach.  Children need to come to school in their 

PE kit. Our Kit consists of black shorts/bottoms, white t-

shirt, PE hoodie and black trainers.  

Also, please remember no ear-

rings on PE days.  As the weather 

is getting warmer, please remem-

ber suncream and water.  

Homework 

Children will be practising for their leavers produc-

tion as well as continuing to practice fluency to 

get them ready for their transition to secondary 

school. 

 

Reading 

Children need to read their book to develop flu-

ency. We will change the books when needed.  

Log reading on the GoRead app. Children need 

to insert their reading book marks so we know 

whose book it is. 

 

Uniform  

 

Please can we ask that children are still coming to 

school dressed smart with the appropriate uni-

form, footwear and PE kit. In the warmer weather, 

please ensure sun cream is brought to school and 

your child has a water bottle to stay hydrated 

throughout the day. Thanks for your continued 

support.  

 

 

Communication 

You can also see what we are up to on our Twitter page @BradleyGreen and look out for our hashtag 

of #BradleyGreenY6. If you have an questions please don’t hesitate to contact me through Class Dojo 

or come and see me at the year 6 door before or after school. We want the best for the children in their 

final term at Bradley Green and will support in any way we can to ensure they have a happy, healthy 

and successful year with us.  

Curriculum  

Our author of the half term is Malorie Blackman, who has 

written many books and novels ranging from KS1-KS2. 

We will be beginning our Geography topic this half-term, 

looking at ‘rivers’. We will be investigating the journey of 

a river, flooding, the impacts of flooding on the local 

community as well as using our map skills on a trip to the 

Tame River.  

In Science, we will be looking at the circulatory system 

and evolution, with lots and lots of opportunities to work 

scientifically! 

Our Art topic this half-term is ‘brave art’. The children will 

be becoming more independent with their creative 

choices and we look forward to showing you our learn-

ing in July. 


